
 

 
 

VILLAGE OF HOBART - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
July 2nd 2024 (6:00 PM) 

2703 South Pine Tree Road, Hobart WI 54155 
 
The Hobart Village Board will hold the following Public Hearing on July 2nd 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Hobart Fire 
Station #1 (2703 South Pine Tree Road, Hobart WI 54155) for the purpose of gathering input on the following: 
  

1.  Consider a Conditional Use Permit for a Community Living Arrangement (4735 Fonda Fields Court) – 
This is a continuation of the June 4th Public Hearing. 

 
The materials for the hearing will be available on the Village website at www.hobart-wi.org/village-board and 
at the Village office for public inspection starting June 5th 2024 through July 2nd 2024 during regular office 
hours. Office hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. The Village Board will take 
comments from the public and act on the proposed items at the board meeting immediately following the public 
hearing. 
 

Lisa Vanden Heuvel, Hobart Village Clerk 
Published June 7th 2024 and June 14th 2024 


